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Ref: FOI-012024-000586 

Date: 17th June 2024 

Address / Email: 

Dear 

Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 

Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

Request 

I am submitting this request under the Freedom of Information Act. 

Please confirm the Trust holds the following data, and where it is held, please provide the data as 
requested. 

Late Effects of Cancer Services 

1. Does the Trust provide a Late Effects of Cancer service, which may variously (but not
exclusively) be described as:

a. Late Effects/LE Service, Radiotherapy Late Effects Service
b. Pelvic, Pelvic Radiotherapy, Pelvic Radiation Disease/PRD Late Effects Service
c. Gastrointestinal & Urological, Gastrointestinal Late Effects Services
d. Gastrointestinal Consequences of Cancer service
e. Urological Late Effects Service
f. Radiation Cystitis clinic
g. Complex Cancer Late Effects Rehabilitation etc.

2. Please provide a Service Specification, and/or service description and/or other
documents that describe.

3. This service (whether standalone or integrated in a broader Service Specification)
4. Please provide any subspecialty pathways or protocols related to this service.
5. Please provide any quality metrics or reports for this service
6. What is the title of the clinician who is clinically responsible for patients seen in this

service?

Response 

The Trust does not undertake radiotherapy at this hospital site, and we do not have any services as 
described in the request for consequences of cancer services. There is a living with cancer and beyond 
team and each cancer tumour site have their dedicated cancer nurse specialists/pathways coordinators. 

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 

mailto:eithne@percihealth.com
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Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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